
From: Fran Daley <daleyf@hbschools.org>
Date: Tue, May 25, 2021 at 9:44 PM
Subject: Resignation
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Dear Greg,
I hope you’re well. I wanted to let you know that in the interest of work/ life balance, I’ve decided
to look for a different job. I really love the kids here and the community here, but I’m struggling
with aspects of teaching so many grades at a time and serving in so many roles. I’ve enjoyed
working for you and am thankful for the time I’ve spent in the district. I’m sorry that I couldn’t
accomplish more in my time here, but a lot of good work has happened through the libraries. I
will do my best to support continuity for the next librarian.
Thank you.
Fran
--
Fran Daley (908) 343-6464
School Library Media Specialist
High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, NJ 08829


